EXHIBIT E

CORRESPONDENCE FROM ADEQ



ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

January 13, 2016

Mr. Tim Nyander
Utilities Director

City of Fayetteville
2435 S. Industrial Dr.
Fayetteville, AR 72701

Re: ADEQ Comments on City of Fayetteville’s Proposed Revision to Regulation No. 2.511(A).
Dear Mr. Tim Nyander,

The ADEQ Office of Water Quality has reviewed City of Fayetteville’s proposed site-specific
criteria revisions to Reg. 2.511(A) and supporting documentation proposing to split segment 023
below Noland Wastewater Treatment Plant.

The City has proposed revised criteria for the White River from the outfall of Noland WWTP for
0.4 miles downstream criteria of 44 mg/L chloride, 79 mg/L sulfate, and 362 mg/L. TDS.
Proposed criteria for the remaining portion of the White River to the confluence with Richland
Creek are 30 mg/L chloride, 40 mg/L sulfate, and 237 mg/L. TDS. ADEQ understands the
proposed modifications will require the City to public notice the revised proposed criteria.

The Office of Water Quality has reviewed the supplemental information and has no objections to
the City of Fayetteville moving forward with the proposed rulemaking using the revised
proposed criteria.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Sarah Clem at 501-682-0660 or by email
at clem@adeq.state.ar.us .

Sincerely,

Associate Director, Office of Water Quality

Cc: Allan Gates, Mitchell, Williams, Selig, Gates and Woodyard, PLLC
Duyen Tran, CH2M
Steve Miller, CH2M
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